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Year Group 

Year 8 

Autumn Term 1 Autumn Term 2 Spring Term 1 Spring Term 2 Summer Term 1 Summer Term 2 

Topic Name 
 
Topic key 

concepts/knowledge 

Oliver Cromwell: Hero or 
Villain? 
 

Interpretation 

What did the Akan Drum 
see? 
 

Historical Evidence. 
Utility. 

Slavery to Civil Rights - 
how far did lives of Black 
Americans change? 

 
Change and continuity 

Why did British rule end 
in India by 1947? 
 

Cause and consequence 

How significant were the 
Suffragettes in gaining 
the vote for women by 

1918? 
 

Significance 

How did two bullets lead 
to twenty million 
deaths? 

 
Cause and consequence 

Extra Curricular 
opportunities 

      

Opportunities to 

develop the whole 
student 

 
Relationships -  
Reflective - 

Resourceful - 
Resilience - 

Respect - 
Responsibility - 

Relationships - Students 

work in groups to gather 
evidence 

Reflective - On the idea 
of a Republic and a 
Monarchy 

Resourceful - Use 
information to reach a 

judgement on differing 
interpretations 

Resilience - What society 
was like during this 
societal upheaval 

Respect - For one 
another during group 

work 
Responsibility - To 
research further 

evidence to support 
arguments 

Relationships - Students 

work in groups to gather 
evidence 

Reflective - The British 
role in the slave trade 
Resourceful - use of 

information to support 
understanding 

Resilience - The concept 
of Human Rights 

Respect - for different 
cultures and traditions 
Responsibility - For their 

role in group work 

Relationships - Students 

work in groups to gather 
evidence 

Reflective - The Civil 
Rights movement in 
America 

Resourceful - Use of 
evidence to support 

arguments 
Resilience - the concept 

of human rights 
Respect - for different 
cultures and traditions 

Responsibility - in group 
discussions 

Relationships - Between 

Britain and its empire  
Reflective - on society 

and the rule of law 
Resourceful - Use of 
evidence to support 

arguments 
Resilience - the concept 

of human rights 
Respect - for different 

cultures and traditions 
Responsibility - In class 
group work 

Relationships - Different 

forms of protest 
Reflective - the 

effectiveness of passive 
and active resistance 
Resourceful - Use of 

evidence to support 
arguments 

Resilience - the struggle 
for female suffrage 

Respect - for equality  
Responsibility - in class 
group work 

Relationships - The 

concept of imperialism 
and empire 

Reflective - long/short 
term causes of WWI 
Resourceful - Use of 

evidence to further 
deepen understanding 

Resilience - conditions 
during WWI 

Respect - for different 
cultures and identities 
Responsibility - in class 

group work 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


